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16th November 2018 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 9th November 2018 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Year 1 99% 115 

Second Year 2 98.5% 0 

Third Year 4 96.5% 95 

Fourth Year 6 93.8% 0 

Fifth Year 3 93.8% 45 

Sixth Year 5 92.2% 25 

Seventh Reception 88.3% 45 

 
Festival of Stars 

Thank you to all the children who took part in the ‘Festival of Stars’ Talent Show and to all 
the parents who came to watch.  This is a popular event which is very well attended because 
the children of Windmill Hill have lots of talent! 
 

Celebration Assembly and Coffee Morning 
The last celebration assembly and coffee morning of this year will be on Friday 30th 
November.  The Recorder Club will also be performing at this assembly.  Thank you to all the 
parents and carers who have attended assembly each week throughout the year.  Your 
support is greatly appreciated. 
 

Starlight Clothing Collection 
The clothing collection is on Tuesday 20th November next week.  Please drop off any bags to 
school before this date.  Please do not send school uniforms, bedding or household textiles. 
 

School Allotment 
Calling all budding gardeners!! On Monday our gardener is coming in to school to 
tidy up our allotment and to prepare it for planting for spring.  He could really use 
a helping hand.  
 
 If there is anyone who is available from 1.30pm to 2.45pm and owns a spade, 
please come along on Monday to the main office.  
 

Christmas is Coming! 
Christmas is not too far away and there are lots of activities going on in school leading up to 
the holidays.  Please can I ask parents and carers to respond promptly to letters sent home if 
necessary. 
 
Please return all permission slips for the Panto and Chester Zoo as soon as possible. 
 
 

http://www.windmillhill.school/
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Christmas Market – Wednesday 12th December 2pm – 4pm 
 
The Friends of Windmill Hill have organized our annual Christmas Market which will take 
place in the school hall on Wednesday 12th December. 
 
Please can you send in donations for the tombola by Friday 7th December.  We require new 
items.  
 

 
Thank you for all your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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